
 

CIF Announces NAPA Auto Parts Becomes Annual Donor 
 

MECHANICSVILLE, VA, May 24, 2021 - The Collision Industry Foundation (CIF) is delighted 
to announce that NAPA AUTO PARTS has joined the “CIF Annual Donor Program” at 
the Urgent Care level.  
  
The CIF Annual Donor Program was designed to recognize organizations who support CIF 
efforts with recurring annual donations, allowing CIF to continue providing support to collision 
repair individuals who have been impacted by natural disasters or other catastrophic events 
like COVID-19, the Texas Fires and Flooding and much more.  
  
“Providing service is at the core of what we do at NAPA AUTO PARTS. Whether we are 
supporting our own employees or our partner collision repair professionals, we know how 
important taking care of people is and we are pleased to be working with CIF,” said 
Cameron Richardson, Vice President Consumer Product & Retail Operations, NAPA AUTO 
PARTS. “This donation will help CIF support individuals suffering from the impact of 
catastrophic events.” 

 

 

The “CIF Annual Donor Program” offers specific benefits to donors throughout the calendar 
year, depending on the level of support they wish to commit to for annual funding.  
  
Benefits may include website visibility, social media publicity, press release, signage at live 
and virtual events, certificates, plaques, admission to CIF live or virtual events, and more. 
(repeat from below) 
  
CIF depends solely on the generosity of donations to conduct its work. “We are grateful to 
NAPA AUTO PARTS for their donation and we look forward to joining forces through our new 



partnership,” said Scott Walton, Trustee, Collision Industry Foundation. 
 

To become a CIF annual donor visit www.collisionindustryfoundation.org and click on the 
button “Donate to CIF Annual Donor Program,” or reach out now via email 
to collisionindustryfoundation@gmail.com. All donations are tax-deductible, so please reach 
out now. The CIF Board of Trustees thank you for your support! 

 

TO APPLY FOR ASSISTANCE - Click Here 
TO DONATE - Click Here  
 
About CIF: The Collision Industry Foundation (CIF) is the 501(c)(3) charitable arm of the 
collision repair industry. We provide emergency relief by securing and distributing donations to 
collision repair professionals who have experienced significant losses due to natural disasters 
or other catastrophic events. For more 
information visit: http://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org 
 
About NAPA AUTO PARTS (in the U.S.): NAPA was founded in 1925 to meet America’s 
growing need for auto parts and an efficient auto parts distribution system. Today, the NAPA 
distribution system offers more than 560,000 part-numbers which are distributed from an 
extensive network of 52 distribution centers and nearly 6,000 NAPA AUTO PARTS stores 
throughout the United States. 
  
With a reputation for quality parts, rapid availability and knowledgeable people, NAPA AUTO 
PARTS stores serve auto service professionals, including more than 16,000 NAPA AutoCare 
and AutoCare Collision Centers, do-it-yourselfers and everyday drivers with quality parts and 
supplies to keep cars, trucks, and equipment performing safely and efficiently. Further 
information is available at www.napaonline.com 
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